
CHRISTMAS IN JULY 2021 

This was the first time a Christmas in July 
has been held at the Shed and it was fully 
enjoyed by those attending. An excellent 
meal was served by ladies from a group 
called Fiends Of The Community. Many 
thanks to them and the Social Committee. Number 102 - 23rd July 2021 


